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The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #18-0178, which is for the
purpose of excepting hookah lounges from the City’s indoor-smoking restrictions, subject to
certain conditions; repealing two obsolete exceptions that have been preempted by more
stringent State law and, as such, are invalid; and generally relating to the operation of hookah
lounges.

The Department of Planning defers to the Department of Health’s recommendation for
disapproval of City Council Bill #18-0178, due to the negative health impacts associated with
smoking of any kind indoors.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban
Design Division at 410-396-8358.
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